
Announcement: Texas NetDMR Permittee Training 

If you are required to submit discharge monitoring reports (DMRs) through the Texas NetDMR system, your 
reporting method will be changing soon. 

The TCEQ is in the process of transitioning from the Texas NetDMR system to the EPA's Federal NetDMR system. 
All Texas NetDMR users will have to follow detailed instructions to migrate into the Federal NetDMR system 
beginning on March 26, 2018. 

To help you prepare for the migration, permittee training will be offered on Feb. 22, from 10:30 am - 12:00 pm (CST) 
via a webinar. You can access the NetDMR webinar online. If you experience difficulty with the link, copy and paste 
this link (http //epawebconferencjng acms com/netdmr-all/) into your browser. The call-in number is 866-299-3188, 
Conference Code: 2025646692#. 

Additional permittee trainings will be held on March 8 and March 14. 

If you have questions about training, please visit the EPA's NetDMR Support Portal or you may contact the TCEQ at 
512-239-3367 or NetDMR@tceq.texas.gov.
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